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Comments: There are many concerning points about some/most of these planned projects. 1.) For a project of
this magnitude, that directly affects our national forest and a major water source (Rio Hondo), it seems that an
Environmental Impact Survey would be required. It's absolutely necessary.

2.) To allow the corporation who will directly benefit from the confirmation to proceed with this project to hire their
own contractors to conduct the half version of an EIS is ludicrous. There is no way to have an unbiased report
when the company hired to do the report is hired by the corporation attempting these projects.

3.) From all of our understanding, the TSV corporation is currently trying to monetize, restrict and potentially
completely eliminate our access to the Carson National Forest. I'm appalled that the federal government would
even allow such a thing, however it does seem that the Forest Service has thrown up their hands and actively
wants this to happen.

Please reconsider allowing these projects to move forward. I'm in support of TSV expansion, I'm happy with
some of the new methods and infrastructure they've created since taking over for the Blake family. However
these latest projects, mostly because of how they'll impact the environment and our public, are far beyond
concerning.



